
 

Launch of the Court of Final Appeal Website (“the CFA website”) 

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary: 

 

 The Judiciary announced today (March 11) the launch of a new website specifically for the Court 
of Final Appeal (“the CFA”). 

 

 The aim of this dedicated CFA website is to provide the public with clear, user-friendly and 
transparent access to information concerning the work of the court and about its jurisdiction, constitution, 
practice and procedure.  The site is divided into four main sections entitled Work of the Court, About the 
Court, Visiting the Court and Documents.  As well as databases of its judgments and biographical 
information about the judges, the site contains information and materials concerning visits to the CFA 
and about the CFA building.  In addition, speeches of, and articles written by, members of the court, as 
well as Press Releases specifically concerning the CFA, will be published on the site. 

 

 Members of the public are welcome to visit and explore the CFA website either directly at 

http://www.hkcfa.hk/ or alternatively, by means of the link on the Judiciary’s main website 

http://www.judiciary.gov.hk/en/index/index.htm. 

 

Ends/Wednesday, March 11, 2015 (Issued at 15:00) 


